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Comments: Dear Forest Service Representatives,

 

I'm writing today to express my disapproval of Forest Service policy that includes opening up managed land to

electrically powered by means of a rule change that de-classifies them as motorized vehicles. Such bicycles are

not really like bicycles, since they are motorized assisted, and would greatly expand the human access to wild

areas.  Such access would induce greater pressure on wildlife, leading to diminished numbers of species and

possibly furthering the extinction of some. 

 

The Forest Service must begin to embrace the concept of setting aside wilderness to protect the viability of the

planet. Wilderness provides clean air and water not only to the wildlife, but to the great chain of existence, of

which humans are the end recipients. Exploiting the land for recreation and/or development is already rampant,

and if such activity continues, there will be nothing left.

 

Thanks you for listening to my comments. I wish that they be included in your considerations, but I hope to

remain anonymous.

 

Thank you


